
An Update from MUW President Liz LaRose

  

Dear MUW Supporters,
Thanksgiving is here! Whether you’re hosting or visiting,
watching a movie or football, taking a brisk walk or post-
dinner nap – please take time to reflect on our good fortune,
especially when so many in the world are in need. Then, turn
your gratitude into action and contribute to MUW on
GivingTuesday, which is November 28. 

Help us Meet our Challenge Grants -- and raise $20,000
In last week’s newsletter, our General Campaign Chairs
announced two very generous $5,000 matching grants for
GivingTuesday – one from a new lead sponsor, Guyer & Son
Roofing in Marlborough, NH, and another from local
philanthropists and longtime MUW supporters, John and Jean
Hoffman. We’re counting on your continuing generosity to
help us meet those challenges and raise $20,000 in one day! 

How Your Gifts Benefit our Community: Gabby and Her Son
Gabby had just moved to Hillsborough and didn’t have
childcare for her son. She reached out to the Hillsborough
Child Development Center, an MUW partner agency, and was
welcomed immediately and with open arms! As the year went
on, Gabby and her family experienced a significant trauma.
The staff of the Child Development Center was responsive,
supportive, and kept her son happy and healthy during this
trying time!

To hear the rest of Gabby's story, please watch this video here

GivingTuesday Counts Toward Annual Campaign Goal
This year’s Imagine What We Can Do Together goal is
$1,518,000. As of today, we are 49% of the way there. Your

A huge shoutout to lead
sponsor, Guyer and Son
Roofing in
Marlborough who
has given $5,000
for a challenge match.
We would also like to
thank generous
donors John and Jean
Hoffman for giving an
additional $5,000
challenge grant. 

We are counting on our
community to meet the
$10,000 challenge and
help MUW raise $20,000
in one day!

https://www.muw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MonadnockUnitedWay/
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockuw/
https://youtu.be/9naIuFuQujs


generosity enabled MUW to exceed our GivingTuesday goals
the last few years and doing so again this year will put us in a
strong position for the final month of our 2023
campaign. Anything you can give will help and be greatly
appreciated! Can't wait until GivingTuesday, donate today

On behalf of MUW and our partners, staff, volunteers, and
sponsors I wish you and your families a wonderful
Thanksgiving! 

Sincerely,

Liz LaRose, President

Thank you to our Sponsors!

Click here to see past
issues of our newsletter!

PLEASE NOTE:
With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our
staff come into the office to
process gifts received via US
Mail. We are asking donors to
use our safe, secure donation
portal whenever possible.
However, we gratefully accept
checks from anyone who
prefers to donate in that
manner and we will ensure
that they are processed in a
timely manner.

https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=121oy3
https://www.muw.org/news/newsletters
https://app.mobilecause.com/f/1x8m/n?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=jxr2e




MUW is proud of our outstanding charity ratings!
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